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MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO: 2020-09-29-014

TO :  ALL PRESIDENTS OF COMPONENT, SPECIALTY DIVISIONS
SUB-SPECIALTY AND AFFILIATE SOCIETIES
SUBJEC ANNOUNCEMENT OF CAR RAFFLE WINNER

DATE :  SEPTEMBER 29, 2020

Dear Doctors,

Warmest Greetings!

It is our pleasure to announce to you the Winner of our Car Raffle Draw
done last September 26, 2020 during the Closing Ceremonies of the 63rd
Medicine Week- Dr. Maria Ellery M. Mendez, Ticket number 1842, from the
Philippine Academy of Aesthetic & Age Management, Inc.

The Philippine Medical Association would like to thank everyone for your
invaluable support & assistance in making the Car Raffle Project a successful

one. God bless us all!

Best Regards,

hairperson, Car Raffle Project

Noted by:

HECTOO%I\?II.”SANTO , JR., MD, MMHA, FPCS, FPAPRAS

Secretary-General



